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Dear Ms Marshall,  
 
With regard to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee’s draft advice to the 
Netherlands concerning the implementation of paragraph 3 (a) of decision VII/8m, 
I have the honour to hereby provide the Committee with the Government’s 
response to the draft advice.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

René Lefeber 
Legal Adviser  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Encl.: Response of the Government of the Netherlands to the draft advice by the 
Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee to the Netherlands concerning the 
implementation of paragraph 3 (a) of decision VII/8m.  




